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Key Contact Details are:

andrew.gatenby@avonandsomerset.police.uk
chea.scandrett@avonandsomerset.police.uk
martin.faithfull@avonandsomerset.police.uk

facebook Live

We are looking to run a facebook Live session on
Monday 23™ November but will confirm in due
course.

Protect yourself against COVID-19.

For further information go to:

https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/community-
safety-crime/emergency/north-somerset-together/where-to-

get-support/

General Contact Details
Nailsea Police Station, Pound Lane, Nailsea BS48 2NN.
Non Emergencies call 101 and 999 for Emergencies.

Crimestoppers — 0800 555 111.



mailto:andrew.gatenby@avonandsomerset.police.uk
mailto:chea.scandrett@avonandsomerset.police.uk
https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/community-safety-crime/emergency/north-somerset-together/where-to-get-support/
https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/community-safety-crime/emergency/north-somerset-together/where-to-get-support/
https://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/community-safety-crime/emergency/north-somerset-together/where-to-get-support/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fnews%2Fnew-campaign-to-prevent-spread-of-coronavirus-indoors-this-winter&psig=AOvVaw0mNOb5T5cyEd2qizTvuriQ&ust=1604308071941000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIC24rf_4OwCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fen-gb.facebook.com%2F&psig=AOvVaw3p4DKaPae2nbuBH13FaVv0&ust=1590736647858000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOCe2fiB1ukCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.twitter.android&hl=en_GB

—

We are pleased to announce that we have been given the opportunity to develop the old
changing rooms at the rear of Scotch Horn into a hub. There is plenty of work to be done
but we are open to ideas from the community with regards to its use for the benefit of the
community. We shall provide updates on progress in due course.

Those of us on the Halloween day shift spent most of the shift dealing with downed trees
and power lines due to the adverse weather. This goes to show that we can have the best
laid plans with regards to commitments but that can change at any time.




